
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers:  

I think Autumn is definitely here! We started 

our week with all of the Year 6 visiting the 

Imperial War Museum in preparation for our 

Remembrance Assembly on 11th November, 

to which Year 6 parents are invited, further 

information to follow. It was a pleasure to 

award our class representatives to School 

Council their badges in assembly today. 
Class A: Ivy and Ted 

Class B: Rupert and Holly 

Class C: Charlie and Hattie 

Class D: Poppy and Joel 

Class E: Willow and Piers 

Class F: Ewan and Isla 

Class G: Florence and Ralph 

Class H: Jude and Ivy 

Class J: Faye and Harley 

The children will be working with Mrs Evans, 

their first job is to decide how we will support 

Children in Need at Danbury Park. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Sam Jones  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Sam Jones  

 

House Point Winners:  

Congratulations to all Jungle Owls who 

earnt the most house points this week 

by working hard and showing kindness 

around the school.  

 

  

We are delighted to invite you to a 

coffee morning and workshop run by 

the Mental Health for Schools Team. 

This amazing service worked with some 

classes last year, and will be joining us 

later in the term. This year they are also 

offering parent workshops, the first 

session will focus on Understanding your 

Child’s Anxiety. Please express your 

interest to attend by emailing 

Claire.Hobern@nelf.nhs.uk 
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 Friday 27th September 
  

 



 

 

 

 

School Lottery 

Please support the school by purchasing a 

ticket for the School Lottery, all funds 

raised go to towards resources for the 

school.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lott

ery/school/danbury-park-community-

primary-school 

 

 

  

Dates for your diary: 

30/9 – Year 6 Cyber Safety Visit 

1/10 – Class C Trip to Colchester Castle 

2/10 – Individual and Sibling photos   

2/10 – High 5 Tournament at St. Anne’s 

4/10 – MHST – Coffee Morning and Parent 

Workshop 

7/10 – Class D Trip to West Stow Village 

7-10/10 – Year 6 Bikeability 

11/10 – Class E – Stone Age Day 

  

 

  

Wednesday 2nd October – Individual and Siblings Photos. 

Best smiles at the ready for photo day on Wednesday! All children to wear full uniform 

please. Pre-school children can have their photo taken with their siblings at 8:20am.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/danbury-park-community-primary-school
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